
King Athelstan Primary School 

Newsletter #7 

Date 27/2/15 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Update 

 

It has been a busy week in the sports department 

with pupils competing against other schools in 

Table Tennis at Latchmere School and Quick 

Sticks Hockey at Surbiton Hockey Club.  

 

The teams competed with commendable effort 

and had a great time at the games representing 

King Athelstan Primary School.  

 

 
 

 

Hello all and welcome to a bumper newsletter.  We have a busy few weeks approaching with 

World Book Day and Red Nose Day on the horizon.  There are also parent consultation 

meetings next week and an opportunity to look at the building plans for the new classrooms.  

Please engage with all of these opportunities as we welcome your views. 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 

3rd March – Parent/Carer Evening  

(4.30pm – 7.30pm) 

5th March – Parent/Carer Evening  

(3.30pm – 6.00pm)  

 

9th March – INSET DAY  

 

13th March – Comic relief  

13th March – Mothers’ Day Celebrations  

 

19th March – Class Assembly Hockney  

24th March – Y6 Kew Gardens Trip  

26th March – Visiting Production ‘Sword in the 

Stone’  

27th March – End of Term  

 

30th March – 10th April – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

  

13th April – First day back 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Consultation 

 

Next week is parent/carer consultation evening.  

If you haven’t already, please use the new online 

booking system to book a consultation with your 

child’s teacher.  We are using it on a trial basis 

and welcome any comments about how useful you 

have found it.  
      

IXL 

 

Well done to all you ‘mathemagicians’ out there.  

Pupils’ home use of IXL is continuing to break 

records.  We reached a landmark this week 

with 200,000 questions being answered.   

 

We would like to thank the PCSA for paying for 

this wonderful resource.  
 

Mick Roots 

Sadly Mick Roots, our previous crossing patrol, 

passed away on the 15th of February.  We will 

be sending a card from the school offering our 

condolences to his family. 
 

Home Reading 

 

We are really pleased to inform you that a 

number of children have completed their home 

reading charts and will be having a celebration 

with their teacher shortly.   

 

We would really like to thank you all for your 

support with this initiative.  It has resulted in 

much more reading happening in the home and is 

impacting on pupil’s progress in reading! 

                                            

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

World Book Day 

On Thursday we will be celebrating the 

power of books.  This year we will be mixing 

classes within key stages and partaking in 

activities relating to specific books.   

 

Your child will spend the day listening to 

books and then taking part in a variety of 

activities that explore the power of the 

written word. We are also asking all 

children to bring their favourite book into 

school.   

 

Children are also welcome to dress up as a 

character from one of their favourite 

books. 

          

Building Consultation 

 

On Thursday 5th March 2015 you have the 

opportunity to come and have a look at the 

plans for the new classrooms.   

 

This is your opportunity to have a say, so 

please find the time to visit.   

 

The design presentation will be taking place 

between 5:30pm and 8:00pm.  

 
Come along on Thursday 5th March and view the 

designs and plans for King Athelstan’s new building 

extension! 

 

Have your say or just have a look at the exciting 

new plans for King Athelstan Primary School. 

 

We hope to see you there!  

 
 

Above: A graphic design of the new building. Come along on Thursday 5th to see more plans and designs. 
 

 

 


